KNOX COMMON COUNCIL, WORK SESSION AUGUST 28, 2018

The Common Council of the City of Knox met for a work study budget discussion on Tuesday August 28, 2018 in the Knox City Hall at
6:15 PM CST with the following members present: Mayor, Dennis Estok; Clerk-Treasurer, Jeff Houston; Councilmembers, Jeff Berg,

Don Kring, Bertha Blue and City Attorney, Leslie Baker.
The purpose of the meeting was to review the 2019 proposed budget and suggest any changes that needed to be made.

Clerk-Treasurer, Jeff Houston distributed Form 1’s, Appropriation and Fund Reports, Form 3’s and other pertinent information needed for
the Councilmembers to make informed decisions on the budget.

A discussion took place concerning reviews, expenditures and proposed 2019 appropriations. No official motions or votes were taken.

Dennis Estok, Mayor

Attest:
Jeffery J. Houston, Clerk-Treasurer




